
Bay Music Boosters Meeting 10/7/2015 

Patrick Murphy, Pres. 

Susan Evans, V.P. 

Carole Lynn Stradtman, Treasurer 

Iris McDonald, Corresponding Sec. 

Julie Harms, Recording Sec. 

Attendance: Darren Allen, BHS; Mark Awad, BMS; Devon Gess, BHS; Melissa Moon, BHS; Carrie 

Singler, BHS. 

Director’s Reports 

Mr. Allen: Thank you to all volunteers who have made marching band season a success; 10/30 

is senior night, look for an information form; 10/31 is Boo Parade, at noon the pep band will 

entertain at Bay Village Square; 11/2 Varsity Marching Band Concert at 7 p.m.  will be 

professionally recorded and available for purchase; 11/18 Glenn Wilson, Jazz Baritone Sax 

player from YSU will offer a clinic to BHS Jazz Ensemble and Stage Band from 3:30-5 p.m. 

Mr. Awad: Additional thank you for marching band volunteers, especially when 8th graders 

joined the band 9/25. 

Mrs. Gess: 10/20 Fall Choral Concert 7 p.m. 

Mrs. Singler: 10/27 A Day for Strings featuring clinician Dr. Jim Bates of Otterbein University 

with in-school clinics, afterschool rehearsal and 7 p.m. concert. This year’s theme is 

“Superheroes”. Sign up genius requests will be coming out. High School Orchestra students 

raised $1,000 for a service dog for a peer and an anonymous donor provided the additional 

funds; 4 students named to the Regional Orchestra.  

Mrs. Moon: Rockettes are pleased to be using the flags this season. 

President’s Report 

Mr. Murphy: 

 Bay Music Booster information table at all events. First concert 10/20 Choral Concert. 

 Fall Booster meetings 11/4 and 12/2. 

 Concert tickets will be organized by BHS for better organization and accounting 

purposes.  



 Next year’s board open positions will be President, Treasurer and Corresponding 

Secretary as well as marching band uniform coordinators. Encourage people to become 

involved. 

Corresponding Secretary’s Report 

Mrs. McDonald: BMS choir events have been added to the general calendar. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Mr. Murphy for Mrs. Stradtman: turn in receipts for reimbursements; a copy of the budget is on 

file. 

Old Business 

 Waiting for delivery of new uniforms, expected in October. 

 Membership drive has reached $26,000 with $3,500 coming from the Labor Day 

fundraiser with Content Marketing. 

 Thank you to all marching band chairs – everything is running smoothly this year. 

 Sportswear sale: available for purchase at concerts – yard flags, car decals and flag 

stands.  

 3rd quarter snack committee needs volunteers for 10/30 game. See Sign Up Genius. 

 Chaperones and ladders need volunteers for 10/9 game. 

 Postgame socials: 10/23 the Szekely family and 10/30 the Wirtz and Finicle families. 

 Blazer, dress and tuxedo fittings and orders need updated. 

 

 

New Business 

 Bay Rockets Association Trick or Treat at the Track. Bay Music Boosters will have a table. 

See Sign Up Genius for details. 

 Long term planning requests from directors. 

 Future fundraising possibilities: restaurants, VOSH, concerts, Ballroom Blitz. 

Meeting adjourned 7:40 p.m. 

 

 

 


